
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to you at this early stage in the school year to invite you to a Year 12 Pastoral Parents’ Evening on Monday 
19 September from 6.30 – 7.30 pm in the Constance Green Hall at St Aidan’s. 
 
The purpose of this event is to outline the Sixth Form programme, introducing the system used for academic monitoring 
and explaining our expectations of students in terms of workload and behaviour. The students’ perspective will also be 
presented, and there will be an opportunity to meet your son’s/daughter’s Senior Tutor if there are any matters you 
wish to discuss on an informal basis. The school’s Careers Department will also be present to answer any questions you 
might have regarding Careers Education and Guidance in the Sixth Form. 
 
I hope that you will be able to join us for this event, which we feel will help parents to support the students through the 
pressures and challenges of sixth form life. 
 
Please complete the attached slip to indicate whether or not you are able to attend the event, and return it to the Sixth 
Form Office not later than Monday 19 September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
C I Kidman  
Head of Sixth, St Aidan’s 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Year 12 Pastoral Parents’ Evening 
 

I /we will / will not be able to attend the Pastoral Parents’ Evening on Monday 19 September. 
 
I / we will require ……………… seats. 
 
 
 
Name of students: ……………………………………………..………………. Registration Group: ……………………….. 
 
Signed (Parent/Guardian) …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 


